
                                                                                                     

 

Home of the “Mustangs” 

MAINE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL #10 
10 Spring Valley Road PO Box 50010   Parks, AZ   86018 

Superintendent - Dr. Justin Roberson 
(928) 635-2115     Fax (928) 635-5320 

 

 
August 27, 2021 

Dear Maine Consolidated Families: 

Greetings! I hope you are well and off to a great start to the school year!  

A couple of reminders to help us all reach our greatest success: 

o Check out the Maine Consolidated School District’s website.  It’s been updated and has 
information you need to keep on top of what’s happening at school.  www.mcsd10.org You 
can find calendars, forms, and information pertinent to the school’s on-goings. Also, the 
weekly Coconino County Covid numbers by school district area and community along with 
our mitigation strategies. 

o The first health screening is at home: If your child is not feeling well or exhibiting 
symptoms (listed on the back), please have them stay at home and contact the office. 

o We encourage students to wash their hands, when they are unable to we use hand 
sanitizer. If you would like to donate hand sanitizer, we can always use more! 

*If you choose to have your child wear a mask at school, please let your child’s teacher and 
myself know of your intentions and we can support. 

*If there is a positive Covid case at school, I can assure you that you will be contacted if your 
child is in “close contact” at school.  

*Rest assured that we are working closely with Coconino County Health and Human 
Services to submit cases and follow their recommendations; confidentiality maintained.  

Also just a reminder, students can eat breakfast and lunch at school for free this year! 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. jroberson@mcsd10.org or 
928.606.8240. Take care. 

 
Kind regards: 

 
Dr. Justin Roberson  
Superintendent 
Maine Consolidated School District 
jroberson@mcsd10.org  
928.606.8240 (cell) 

http://www.mcsd10.org/
mailto:jroberson@mcsd10.org
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Please let us know if you have had a positive Covid test, have 
had contact with a sick person in the last 2 weeks, or are 

experiencing any of the following: 
 

Fever over 100.4 
Chills 

Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
Cough 

Muscle aches 
Sore throat 

Headache 
Fatigue 

Congestion 
Runny nose 

Upset stomach 
Diarrhea 

Vomiting 
New loss of taste or smell 

 
 


